
Cemetery Board of Trustees 

Regular Meeting 

5:00 p.m. 

 

 

Member Haischer called this regular meeting of the Cemetery Board of Trustees to order 

on Tuesday,  July 13, 2010 at 5:00 p.m. at City Hall. 

 

 

Present:  Members  Haischer,  Haeussler and Kyllonen. 

Absent:  Members Barkell and Fenton. 

Also present:  Sexton Steve Belo and City Manager Glenn Anderson. 

 

Quorum Present. 

 

 

Update: 

1.  Irrigation system is working fine. 

2.  Question regarding removal of old grave markers placed on the grave site by the 

      Funeral Home.   

      Steve - if the markers are old or they have been damaged by mowing, the Cemetery 

      crew will dispose of the markers.  The new markers provided by the Funeral Homes 

      are plastic or a very light metal and only last about 2 years.  It is highly recommended 

      that a permanent marker be placed if possible to mark graves. 

   

 

Moved by Member Kyllonen and seconded by Member Haeussler that this regular 

meeting be adjourned:  time:  5:10 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Karen Haischer, CMC 

City Clerk 


